
September 9, 2024

NOTICE OF
MEETING CANCELLATION

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Louisiana Public

Facilities Authority scheduled for WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2024 at 1:30 P.M. has been

canceled. 

Our next Board of Trustees meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at 1:30

p.m.


